

## Englewood Isles Parkway Association, Inc. 2022 Newsletter

- Even though the Parkway Association hasn't produced a newsletter for a few years, we have been busy with improvements to our community.
- In 2020 we had the electric panel at the east well updated with all new components.
- In 2021 the same was done at the main entrance as that panel was literally sinking into the ground.
- Also, in 2021 FPL converted the street lights in the median and the entrance to LED fixtures which are more energy efficient.
- 2021 saw the replacement of the Englewood Isles sign at the back of the community.
- At the present time FPL contractors are in the process of replacing the
  power poles in the median for hurricane hardening. The Parkway board is
  prepared to restore the median to the condition it was prior to the work
  being done. We are aware that the community takes great pride in the
  appearance of the entrance and median as it's the gateway to our
  community.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Englewood Isles Parkway Association, Inc. we thank you for your continued support.

Alice Anastasi, President of Englewood Isles Parkway Association, Inc.